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July 27,2023

Dear Barley Sheaf Elementary School Families,

On Monday, July 24, 2023, the Board of Education approved my recommendation for Ms. Kimberly Bostory as Vice
Principal of Barley Sheaf School. Ms. Bostory will replace Mrs. Custy as she transitions to Francis A. Desmares
School. Ms. Bostory will join the Barley Sheaf Bears beginning September 26, 2023.

With over 10 years of experience in education, Ms. Bostory was named Teacher of the Year as a Grade 5 Teacher in
South Brunswick, NJ, where she taught for seven years. Most recently, she has served as a Technology Coach in
Warren Township, NJ. Ms. Bostory earned a bachelor’s degree in psychology and a master’s degree in special
education, both from Rutgers University. She also completed the New Jersey Expedited Certification for Educational
Leadership program in 2021. She is dedicated to fostering positive relationships, coaching and driving professional
growth while promoting student-centered learning. She is committed to supporting culturally responsive teaching and
maximizing student achievement.

Incoming Barley Sheaf Principal Amy Switkes shared, "Barley Sheaf is thrilled to welcome Ms. Kimberly Bostory to
the school community as our new Vice Principal. Ms. Bostory's warm and nurturing demeanor, strong leadership
skills, and passion for educating children will make her a wonderful addition to our school team."

Students, families, staff, and faculty will be invited to Barley Sheaf to meet Ms. Bostory. Please watch for an
announcement from your building principal.

Sincerely,

Dr. Kart McGann
Superintendent of Schools
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